
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

MID THUMB BOWMEN 
August 2018 – Membership Meeting 

Board Members Present: John Parr, John Sheldon, Jim Davis, Joe Sinka 

Board Members Absent: Nic McLeod, C.R. LaFata, Dave Whitson 

Members Present: Jim Rye, Agnes Whitson, Andre Batz, Gary Parker, Al Burk, Jeff Pickard 

Meeting called to order 3:10pm by Jim Rye 

Motion made by Jim Davis to accept the reading of July meeting minutes.  Seconded by John 

Parr.  Motion passed. 

Motion made by Joe Sinka to accept the reading of May-July Treasury Report.  Seconded by 

John Parr.  Motion passed. 

Raffle Ticket Sales for 2018:  Jim Davis did really well selling tickets at Ben’s Outdoor Show.  

We will be at Woods-N-Water Outdoor show selling tickets the whole weekend.  Volunteers 

to man the booth are welcome.   

Building Build-out Update: Thank you to Joe Sinka for the cement floor.  Thank you to Dave 

Whitson for the donation of the large front door.   

3D Targets: 18 new inserts for the Rinehart targets have been bought and delivered.   

2018 Youth Winter League: Will be starting in January 

I.A.A. Shoot – We had 216 archers for the IAA State shoot.  Huge thank you to C.R. for having 

it at the club.  The club had a big weekend with the kitchen as well.    

2018 Club Christmas Party: Scheduled for December 1, 2018.  Pot luck dinner.  Please bring a 

dish for the pot-luck and a new unwrapped toy for Toys-4-Tots.  

Thank you: Thank you to Andre and Eric for cleaning out the target shed. 

Motion passed to pay for annual propane. 

Motion passed to pay state non-profit license fee. 

Motion passed to pay Summer 2018 taxes.  

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:44pm by Jim Davis.  Seconded by Joe Sinka.  

 

30 days until hunting season opens!!! 

We have two shoots in September to come on out and get some 

practice in. 
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Stay current with club 

activities on Facebook!! 

And on the website at: 

WWW.MIDTHUMBBOWMEN.COM 

 


